
February 2024

GGS will have a free FAMILY MATH NIGHT on Feb. 15th! Please
come to learn how to help support your child in math and learn
some games! All families will be able to take home fun games
and supplies to play at home. We will have a corn dog dinner
starting at 5:30pm, followed by a quick presentation at 5:50pm by
Ms. Miller and games to follow!

We look forward to seeing you at Math Night!

Important No School Days and Reminders

February 5th, Monday | No School - Professional Development
February 12th, Monday | School Board Meeting, 6:30pm
February 15th, Thursday | Math Family Night, 5:30-6:30pm
February 19th, Monday | No School - President's Day Holiday
February 21st, Wednesday | 4th Grade NAEP testing

February's Characteristic is Kindness
Each month, GGS focuses on a personal characteristic and
teaches it to our students. Our focus for the month of February is
being kind. Students who are kind show respect to others and
themselves. They offer help to those who need it, forgives others,
and respects others' differences.

At the end of the month we will be handing out three awards in
each class, two for students who were demonstrating being kind and one Pride of the Pack award



focused on perseverance. Please talk with your child(ren) around the conversations they are having
at school on being kind.

2023-24 Statewide Assessments, 3rd-5th Grades

Every year we need to notify families of the Statewide Assessments that will be happening. Oregon
law permits parents to annually opt-out of Oregon's statewide assessments in English Language
Arts and/or Mathematics by submitting an annual form to the school the student attends. Please
view the notice at this link: OSAS Opt Out Form English or ask for a paper form in the school
office.

Oregon Department of Education SEED Survey Grades 3rd-11th

ELEVATING STUDENT VOICE: The Oregon Department of Education is deeply committed to helping
each and every student learn, grow, and thrive. ODE is also committed to providing opportunities
for feedback and input to continuously improve education experiences for all students in Oregon.
The Student Educational Equity Development (SEED) Survey will help ODE gather information
about the educational experiences of students in Oregon. This information will help ODE to
develop appropriate resources and supports for districts in Oregon, and better target those
resources where they are most needed. SEED Survey data may also help districts develop a fuller
picture of their local contexts and make strategic modifications to curriculum, instruction, and
related academic supports that they offer students. More information can be found on the ODE
website through the following links, (if reading online): ODE SEED Survey or Annual Notice of SEED
Survey

Every Day Matters and GGS is Here to Help!

Much of your child's learning today is built upon what they learned
the day before! So when students miss school for any reason,
excused or unexcused, this creates a gap and impacts their ability
to participate in learning. This learning gap becomes significant
when a student misses 10% or more of school. Though these
absences may be excused, the student would still be considered
chronically absent, and the school would likely be concerned for
your student’s academic success.

GGS wants your child to succeed and is focused on helping smooth the way to regular attendance.
Share your challenges so the staff can help. We have many resources and staff to assist you, from
our counselors, community resource coordinators, district nurse, you are not alone!

Students who are present for 90% or more in the month of February will get to have lunch and
cookies with the Principal!

https://www.oregon.gov/ode/educator-resources/assessment/Documents/Opt-Out_Form_English.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/educator-resources/assessment/pages/student_educational_equity_development_survey.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1F4OF0druIoLo4d_5ZHi6wUFTyXVts5Y8iLSMV6Yqysk/edit


Ms. H's Counseling Corner

January was a month of review, and we have covered a lot of
information from the start of our school year. The students did a
fantastic job remembering how their brain works, and how we use
this information to manage our emotions with our Tools. We
practiced using our Quiet Safe Place Tool to be able to take a mini
vacation in our mind when our emotional elevator starts to rise. We
also discovered why it is often hard to use our Patience Tool, and
how we need to pair it with other Tools to help us wait. Practice
makes progress, so if your child is facing an emotional challenge ask them “Which three tools
could you try?”

The students were able to use their Tools as we learned about personal safety. We discussed
using our Personal Space Tool and our Words Tool when handling situations where there is safe
touch, unsafe touch and unwanted touch. We reviewed how to identify the size of our problem, and
when it is important to report it to an adult.

The character trait for February is Kindness and it will also be the
focus of my classroom lessons. As we spread kindness during
this month, we will focus on using our Empathy Tool. This Tool
will help us to see things from another person’s perspective and
figure out what would be the kind thing to do. We will also be
having a Kindness Spirit Week, February 13-17th. If you would like

more ideas on how to keep kindness going at home, check out this website:
www.randomactsofkindness.org. They have lots of free activities available to spread kindness.
Let’s make kindness the norm!

https://www.randomactsofkindness.org/


Volunteering and Field Trips

Reminder: if you are interested in volunteering in the classroom or join in on a field trip you will
need an approved volunteer background check on file. They are good for 3 years. Volunteer
applications are available in the school office.

Some field trips there is limited number of spots for volunteers, so please make sure you get the
teacher's approval before making plans to attend.

Join the GGS Parent Group!
GGS Parent Group meeting: Tues, February 13th at 6PM on Zoom.
In an effort to boost attendance and better accommodate
dinner/bedtime schedules, the monthly Parent Group meeting is
online! Find the link on our FaceBook page.
New members are especially welcome!
Follow us on FaceBook: https://www.facebook.com/GaribaldiParentGroup
Email: garibaldiparentgroup@gmail.com

NKN School Board Meetings
Next Meeting is Monday, February 12th, 6:30pm
This is a monthly meeting of our School Board. The meeting takes place at our District Office or
through Zoom. You can access this meeting through our district website (www.nknsd.org) under
"School Board" and then "Board Meetings".

GGS information online

How to Find School Information Online!
Besides our monthly Howler Newsletter, you can find school
information online! Our district has an informative website at
www.nknsd.org and Garibaldi Grade School has a page with all
sorts of great information for our families. You can find this
monthly newsletter, student handbook and even a parent page with
information on busing, school lunches, wellness and more!

R i d : Si f Fl hAl t!

https://www.facebook.com/GaribaldiParentGroup
mailto:garibaldiparentgroup@gmail.com
http://www.nknsd.org/
https://nknsd.org/garibaldi-grade-school/
http://www.nknsd.org/


As we are in the stormy weather months, you can receive
FlashAlert messages from NKN School District updating you on
any delays or closures. To do this you go to
https://www.flashalert.net/, manage your messenger subscription,
and make sure you are signed up for Neah-Kah-Nie School District.

Be a Substitute at Garibaldi Grade School!
Sign up to be an Instructional Assistant, Custodian, Food Service (classified) or Teacher (certified)
substitute at any of our schools. Neah-Kah-Nie School District has contracted with ESS for our
substitute services. To become a substitute for the District please go to ESS.com, click on the Job
Seeker tab and type in Neah-Kah-Nie School District to begin the application process. If you have
questions about the application process, or becoming a substitute, please contact 866-208-7454
x1 or email: applicationswest@ess.com.

Employment Opportunities

NKN Student Health & Wellness Center

https://www.flashalert.net/
http://ess.com/
mailto:applicationswest@ess.com
https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/
https://nknhealth.org/








Garibaldi Grade School

Email: lisas@nknsd.org Website: nknsd.org
Location: 604 Cypress Ave, Garibaldi, OR Phone: 503-322-0311
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mailto:lisas@nknsd.org
https://nknsd.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=604+Cypress+Ave,+Garibaldi,+OR+97118,+USA&ftid=0x54eb32b765948d43:0xf1231b2572a3ec1e
tel:503-322-0311

